
Skatingproject
receives grant

COLUMBUS — Colum-
bus AreaFuture Fund re-
cently presented a $2,500
check to Elizabeth Blaser in
support of ColumbusIce,
an outdoor public ice skat-
ingrecreational area and
warming shelter.

Blaser, a sophomore at
Columbus High School,
is collaborating with Co-
lumbus Public Schools and
the city to design and build

Columbus Ice. Theproject
is her 4-H Diamond Clover
project.
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Columbus Area Future Fund presented a $2,500check to Elizabeth Blaser, second from right, for her Columbus Ice project. Also pictured, from left, are
Adam Urkoski, K.C. Belitz, Ashley Karges and Bud Fleischer.
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